
Church of the Saviour Youth Ministry 

September 2020 Update 

 

September 2020 Youth Schedule 

13 – First Sunday Youth Group of the year! (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 
20 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 
27 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 

October 2020 Youth Schedule 

4 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 
10 – Pumpkin Delivery (8:30-10:00am) 
11 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 
18 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 
23 – Trunk or Treat & Family Movie Night (TBA) 
25 – Sunday Youth Group (Sr. High - 3-4:30pm; Jr. High - 4-5:30pm) 

 

Youth Ministry Word Alive Groups 

Beginning September 13th, on Sundays from 3-5:30, we are offering Jr. High and Sr. 
High small groups to follow along with our church-wide study of Word ALIVE! Sr. High 
groups meet from 3-4:30pm and Jr. High groups meet from 4-5:30pm. If you would like 
to register your student(s) for a group, please email our Youth Pastor, Jayk Hinze, at 
jayk.hinze@cos-umc.org for more information! 

 

The pumpkins are coming! 

Each year, our youth ministry team fills the front lawn of our church building with 
pumpkins for a youth missions pumpkin sale fundraiser! This year, the pumpkins are 
scheduled to arrive on Saturday, October 10th, and we will have opportunities for you and 
your family to come serve as a pumpkin patch host throughout the month! Stay tuned for 
more details but be sure to mark your calendars now! 
 
Pumpkin Delivery will begin at 8:30 on 10/10, and Pumpkin Patch Hosting shifts are 
two hours each. Be sure to watch for a registration schedule to sign up for your spot! 

 

  



Summer 2020 Reflections 

The summer of 2020 is not one that I will soon forget. So many plans had to be altered or 
outright canceled. And yet, in the midst of a global pandemic, our students still found 
ways of connecting with God’s redemptive work in our world. Our teens got creative 
about meeting outside for some fun in the sun during our weekly youth group hangouts. 
And, in place of our typical summer youth missions trip, we had a local mission week 
right here in Cincinnati! And at the beginning of August, we had the opportunity to 
celebrate our Confirmation Class of 2020 in a special outdoor worship service!  
 
 

 
• This summer, our students participated in a modified mission trip right here in our very 

own city of Cincinnati! We had teams building ramps, painting homes, weeding gardens, 
packing care kits, and doing lots of other service works for ministry partners and 
congregation members alike. 

 

• Even though our Confirmation class routine was interrupted by the pandemic, our 
students were not deterred from completing their Confirmation requirements and 
professing their faith in Jesus Christ as they joined our church family. 


